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July 24, 1980

.

Director of' Nuclear Reactor Regulation
-U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing

Gentlemen:

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION REGARDING EVACUATION TIMES
HOPE CREEK GENERATING STATION
DOCKET NOS. 50-354 AND 50-355

Your letter of July 2, 1980 requested information regarding
evacuation time estimates for the Hope Creek Generating Sta-
tion. Your letter also indicated that separate time esti-
mates need not be . submitted for units sharing the same
site.

Our letter of January 31, 1980, included evacuation time
estimates provided to us by the State of Delaware.

On July 17, 1980, PSE&G submitted a revised Emergency Plan
in conformance with NUREG-0654 which included evacuation
time estimates for New Jersey. Both the January 31, 1980
and July 17, 1980 submittals were for our Salem Nuclear Gen-
erating Station, Docket Nos. 50-272 and 50-3'.l.

Very truly yours,

. . ..
A

R. L. Mittl
General Manager -
-Licensing and Environment
Engineering and Construction'
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